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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $79, 329 

Income to date: $59, 258 

Needed: $20, 071 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Seth Klassen 

Speaker: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader & Pianist: Cassie Giesbrecht 

Date: March 13, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

Altona MCC Thrift Store 

Join us on March 17, at 2:00pm for coffee and 
dainties as we celebrate 50 years of MCC thrift! 

Blood Donor Clinic 

Thursday, MARCH 24th at Altona - Rhineland 
Pioneer Centre, Main Floor Hall 227 10th Ave NW  
Clinic time:  1:00 - 7:00 pm 
Please call 1-888-236-6283, or go on-line to book 
your appointment – No walk ins please! 

MCC Manitoba 

War and Peace: Don't miss this special live virtual 
visit on Wednesday, March 16 at 7 pm. Join us and 
hear from former MCC staff in Ukraine, Colombia, 
North Korea (DPRK) and our United Nations and 
Peace & Justice office directors, sharing about 
what peacebuilding looks like in the midst of 
conflict. Register at mcccanada.ca/mcc-webinar-
series. 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Mar. 20 – Keith Friesen 

Mar. 27 – Keith Friesen 

Apr.  3   - Jake Friesen 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Heavenly Father, grant us a spirit of generosity 
with all you have given us, that we might honour 

you as we serve and build up your church. 
Amen” 

Church Announcements 

-Thank you to all the youth, leaders, and 

volunteers who helped prepare, serve, and clean 

up our fellowship meal last Sunday. It was a 

wonderful time of fellowship and communion 

together as a church body. Also thank you to 

everyone who came for lunch, and for those who 

donated to our envelope fundraiser. Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated!    

-The next Congregational Meeting will take 

place on Thursday, April 7, at 7:00 pm. 

-We are looking to have a Child Dedication 

within the next couple of months.  If you are a 

parent and would like to participate in the Child 

Dedication service, please contact Pastors Keith 

or Gerry. 

-If you are interested in getting baptized, and/or 

becoming a member of BMC - or if you have 

questions about baptism or church membership, 

please speak with Pastor Keith.  For those 

interested, we will be meeting together for a few 

Sundays during the SS hour, starting in a few 

weeks. 

- “Our Daily Bread” large print devotionals are in 

your mailboxes plus extras in the foyer. There are 

also extra “Rejoice” and regular print “Our Daily 

Bread” devotionals. Please help yourself!  

-If you are newer to BMC, or if you are checking 

us out, we would love to connect with you.  

Please take a Connect Card from the back of the 

pews, jot down your name and contact info and 

drop it in the offering bag that the ushers have on 

your way out of the sanctuary.  They will make 

sure it gets back to Keith so we can touch base. 

 

 

March 13, 2022 

2nd Sunday of Lent 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Special Number – Neufeld Family 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – 

2 Corinthians 9:6-12, Exodus 35:4-36:7  

Message – “Called To Give” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Youth Calendar 
March 13- Today – SOAR meeting-after church, 

lunch provided – Hand in co-op fundraiser forms & 

money! 

March 16 – Bible Study 

March 23 – Small groups night 

 

 

Birth Announcement 
Kohen William, son of Jonathan & Joelle Fehr was 

born on March 5, 2022. He is a grandson for Bill & 

Mary Fehr. We wish you God’s blessing as you 

assume the role of Christian parents to the child God 

has entrusted into your care! 

 

Winkler Bible Camp 
Winkler Bible Camp is holding a Drive Thru 

Fundraising Meal on March 22 from 4:30 pm - 6:00 

pm.  No reservations are needed.  As always, we 

have gluten and dairy friendly options available.  We 

hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“Honour the Lord with your wealth and with the 

first fruits of all your produce” - Proverbs 3:9 

 

In Memoriam 
Helen Janzen, 92, of Winnipeg, formerly of Winkler 

and Neuhorst, passed away on March 7, 2022. She is 

an aunt to Sara & Henry Froese and long-time 

member of this congregation.  Funeral services were 

held on March 11th at the Winkler Bergthaler Church. 

May all the grieving be comforted by the words of 

Jesus, “Because I live, you also will live.” John 14:19b 

 

 


